
OMB Burden Statement on NPCR CSS Website 

 

 

The following screen shot is that of the current NPCR CSS Document Server that respondents 

use to submit the Standard NPCR CSS Report. Upon OMB approval to reinstate the NPCR CSS 

information collection, with changes, we will make any necessary changes to reflect the 

addition of the Enhanced NPCR CSS Report.  
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